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Dear Parents,

The Annual Examination for classes 3-8 will start from 1st March, 2023 and
continue till 10th March, 2023. The timetable has been shared with the students
in their school diaries.

From 2nd March, dispersal for classes 3-8 will be at 11.15 a.m. School Buses will
be available for the students who avail the bus service.

We would like to advice parents not to send children who are unwell to school. In
the wake of widespread viral infection in the city, students are advised to wear
masks, wash or sanitize their hands regularly and not to share tiffin or water
bottles.

Regards.

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal



